Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Betts, Bill (Roseville) <bill.betts@hp.com>
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 3:25 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Thermal Curtain

Hi Peter,

I have a summer home at Lake Almanor and this issue is near and dear to me. The Thermal Curtain will ruin one of the best fisheries in the western states over a long shot hope that it will bring down temps in the Feather River. It's hard to believe that this is still under serious consideration. Please take that money that would have been wasted on this and use it on another water project in California, god knows that with this drought, we are in serious trouble. I hope that you guys can come to a reasonable conclusion on this and put it to bed for good. Thanks for listening...

Cheers,

Bill

Bill Betts

HP Software Supply Chain Integration Manager HPSW Strategic Supply Chain Development Organization

Office: 916-785-9453; Mobile: 530-863-3107